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Cape Town, 31st December 1963.

Uear Sir,
I have the honour to enclose a letter
from the Prime Minister of Norway which this Consulate-

General has just received.

Yours faithfully,

R

S

Christian Mohr.
Consul-General.

Alan Paton, Esq.,
2 L¥nton Road,
Kloof,

Natal.



» 23 Lynton Road,
KLOOF,
Natal.

12th February, 1964.

Dear Mre. Mohr,
I muet thank you for the letter received from the

Pz'ime li:l.n!.ster of your ecountry. I did not seknowledge th:ln.
and if this is a serious omission I beg your pardon

I am really writing to you about another matter.
I read sometime ago in one of the papers that your Govern-
ment had set aside a sum of money to assist refugees from
South Africa. Now it so happens that the Liberal Party and
the Defence & Aid Fund, and 1 myself personally receive re-
quests for assistance from refugees both in Basutoland and
Swaziland. I write now to ask you whether it would be
possible to refer these persons to your Government Fund, and
if so, how should I set about it?

I enclose a letter to your Prime lMinister which I
would be grateful if you would forward. i

Yours sincerely,
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